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Opening of Extraordinary Congress

Dear Mr Ibrahim Abdul Malik Mohammed, Secretary General of 

the General Authority for Youth and Sports Welfare, Mr Anas

Alotaiba, President of the UAE Boxing Federation, Mr Kit 

McConnell, IOC Sports Director, AIBA Vice Presidents, EC 

Colleagues, Presidents and General Secretaries, Ladies and 

Gentlemen,

It is my great privilege to announce the opening of the 2018 

AIBA Extraordinary Congress. I would like to welcome all 

delegates to share, discuss and decide our future together.

Now, I officially declare this Congress open.


